
‭Hello,‬

‭There is no denying that energy demands are changing, and we must rise to the occasion.‬
‭However, we must be responsible with how we do so. We cannot afford to have companies that‬
‭are unwilling to or unable to work with already existing companies to ensure that the least‬
‭detrimental methods are used for transmission projects. New transmission projects must be‬
‭held to the highest standards, as we cannot lose our state to lines that destroy our natural‬
‭resources, preserved lands, and farmland that contributes to our economy. Please support‬
‭Senate Bill 853.‬

‭Thank you,‬

‭Whitney Miller‬
‭Maryland Resident‬


